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Great Piano Solos: The Film Book Wise
Publications 2005-05-23 Great Piano
Solos: The Film Book is a bumper
collection of 45 fantastic hit songs
from the movies, suitable for the
intermediate Pianist. These pieces
offer excellent alternatives to the
standard repertoire, adding spice and
variety to your recitals, as well as
evoking the fondest memories of your
favourite films; films such as Alfie,
Top Gun, Casablanca, Amélie, Jurassic
Park, Live and Let Die, Titanic,
Schindler’s List, Moulin Rouge!, An
Officer And A Gentleman, The
Godfather, Raiders Of The Lost Arc
and many more!
Painting in Renaissance Venice Peter
Humfrey 1995-01-01 The Renaissance
was a golden age in the long history
of Venetian painting, and the art
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that came from Venice during that era
includes some of the most visually
exciting works in the whole of
western art. This attractive book - a
comprehensive account of painting in
Venice from Bellini to Titian to
Tintoretto - is an accessible
introduction to the paintings of this
period. Peter Humfrey surveys the
development of a distinctly Venetian
artistic tradition from the middle
years of the fifteenth century to the
end of the sixteenth century. He
discusses the work of Jacopo and
Giovanni Bellini, Giorgione, Titian,
Veronese and Tintoretto as well as
the paintings of those less well
known - such as the three Vivarini,
Cima, Carpaccio, Palma Vecchio,
Lorenzo Lotto and Jacopo Bassano.
Humfrey analyses these painters'
works in terms of their pictorial
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style, technique, subject matter,
patronage and function. He also sets
the art against the background of the
political, social and religious
conditions of Renaissance Venice, as
outlined in his Introduction. The
book includes an appendix that
provides brief biographies of thirtysix of the most important painters
active in Renaissance Venice.
Encyclopedia of the Blues Gérard
Herzhaft 1992-01-01 The popular
Encyclopedia of the Blues, first
published by the University of
Arkansas Press in 1992 and reprinted
six times, has become an
indispensable reference source for
all involved with or intrigued by the
music. The work alphabetizes hundreds
of biographical entries, presenting
detailed examinations of the
performers and of the instruments,
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trends, recordings, and producers who
have created and popularized this
truly American art form.
Records, 1916-1984 University of
Michigan. School of Business
Administration 1989
Sense Of Place Barbara Allen
2021-10-21 Despite the homogenization
of American life, areas of strong
regional consciousness still persist
in the United States, and there is a
growing interest in regionalism among
the public and among academics. In
response to that interest ten
folklorists here describe and
interpret a variety of American
regional cultures in the twentieth
century. Their book is the first to
deal specifically with regional
culture and the first to employ the
perspective of folklore in the study
of regional identity and
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consciousness. The authors range
widely over the United States, from
the Eastern Shore to the Pacific
Northwest, from the Southern
Mountains to the Great Plains. They
look at a variety of cultural
expressions and practices—legends,
anecdotes, songs, foodways,
architecture, and crafts. Tying their
work together is a common
consideration of how regional culture
shapes and is shaped by the
consciousness of living in a special
place. In exploring this dimension of
regional culture the authors consider
the influence of natural environment
and historical experience on the
development of regional culture, the
role of ethnicity in regional
consciousness, the tensions between
insiders and outsiders that stem from
a sense of regional identity, and the
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changes in culture in response to
social and economic change. With its
focus on cultural manifestations and
its folkloristic perspective this
book provides a fresh and needed
contribution to regional studies.
Written in a clear, readable style,
it will appeal to general readers
interested in American regions and
their cultures. At the same time the
research and analytical approach make
it useful not only to folklorists but
to cultural geographers,
anthropologists, and other scholars
of regional studies.
Coal Dust on the Fiddle George
Gershon Korson 2013-03
The Video Librarian 1995
The First Generation of Country Music
Stars David Dicaire 2015-01-27 This
book focuses on 50 of the most
important entertainers in the history
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of country music, from its beginnings
in the folk music of early America
through the 1970s. Divided into five
distinct categories, it discusses the
pioneers who brought mountain music
to mass audiences; cowboys and radio
stars who spread country music
countrywide; honky-tonk and bluegrass
musicians who differentiated country
music during the 1940s; the major
contributions that female artists
made to the genre; and the modern
country sound which dominated the
genre from the late 1950s to the
mid–1980s. Each entry includes a
brief biography of the chosen artist
with special emphasis on experiences
which influenced their musical
careers. Covered musicians include
Fiddlin’ John Carson, Riley Puckett,
Gene Autry, Roy Rogers, Bob Wills,
Bill Monroe, Hank Williams, Sr., Dale
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Evans, June Carter Cash, Loretta
Lynn, Buck Owens, Roy Clark, Willie
Nelson and Merle Haggard.
Country Music Sources Guthrie T.
Meade 2002 Country Music Sources: A
Biblio-Discography of Commercially
Recorded Traditional Music
Gone to Croatan Ronald B. Sakolsky
1993 Origins of North American
Dropout Culture
Acoustic Steps Marco Cirillo
2015-10-26 Acoustic Steps is a book
for intermediate-advanced acoustic
guitar players. This book will help
to improve improve your fingerstyle,
chords, rhythm, creativity and
composing skills. This book is
organized in 14 stages. Each has a
warm up and a basic exercise based on
three different levels: Beginner,
intermediate and advanced. When you
practice the beginner level, you will
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learn the chords position and the
basic rhythm of the exercise. Then,
you will move on to the intermediate
level where rhythm and a more
articulated fingerstyle pattern
occur. Once you master the
intermediate level, you will be able
to start the advanced level. Here,
techniques like chord melody and
percussive approach will help you
improve your fingerstyle skills as
well as creative skills. Acoustic
Steps is not a book for complete
beginners. Get this book only if you
have been playing for at least six
months. This book is complemented by
the online videos at
www.blitzguitar.com. Take your
playing further with Acoustic Steps.
Improve your skills and creativity.
Learn new techniques like Tapping and
Cascading scales on guitar. Acoustic
merle-travis-sixteen-tons-rare-performances-19461981-vol-2

Steps is one of the most practical
book for acoustic guitar! Check out
the video support at http:
//www.blitzguitar.com/buy-stuff/
click the video button and check the
content
Popular Music and the Underground
Chuck Mancuso 1996 An interpretive
history of America's pre-rock,
popular commercial music spanning
1900-1950. The author examines both
popular music stars who ruled the
airwaves, sold the most records, and
were featured in major motion
pictures, and performers in the
musical underground: jazz, blues, and
country. Chapters are arranged
chronologically, with biographies of
important musicians and numerous
photographs. Contains a discography
and videography as well as indexes of
musical performers, contributors and
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music titles. Annotation copyrighted
by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Encyclopedia of Country Music
2012-02-01 Immediately upon
publication in 1998, the Encyclopedia
of Country Music became a much-loved
reference source, prized for the
wealth of information it contained on
that most American of musical genres.
Countless fans have used it as the
source for answers to questions about
everything from country's first
commercially successful recording, to
the genre's pioneering music videos,
to what conjunto music is. This
thoroughly revised new edition
includes more than 1,200 A-Z entries
covering nine decades of history and
artistry, from the Carter Family
recordings of the 1920s to the reign
of Taylor Swift in the first decade
of the twenty-first century. Compiled
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by a team of experts at the Country
Music Hall of Fame and Museum, the
encyclopedia has been brought
completely up-to-date, with new
entries on the artists who have
profoundly influenced country music
in recent years, such as the Dixie
Chicks and Keith Urban. The new
edition also explores the latest and
most critical trends within the
industry, shedding light on such
topics as the digital revolution, the
shifting politics of country music,
and the impact of American Idol
(reflected in the stardom of Carrie
Underwood). Other essays cover the
literature of country music, the
importance of Nashville as a music
center, and the colorful outfits that
have long been a staple of the genre.
The volume features hundreds of
images, including a photo essay of
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album covers; a foreword by country
music superstar Vince Gill (the
winner of twenty Grammy Awards); and
twelve fascinating appendices,
ranging from lists of awards to the
best-selling country albums of all
time. Winner of the Best Reference
Award from the Popular Culture
Association "Any serious country
music fan will treasure this
authoritative book." --The Seattle
Times "A long-awaited, major
accomplishment, which educators,
historians and students, broadcasters
and music writers, artists and fans
alike, will welcome and enjoy." --The
Nashville Musician "Should prove a
valuable resource to those who work
in the country music business. But
it's also an entertaining read for
the music's true fans." --Houston
Chronicle "This big, handsome volume
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spans the history of country music,
listing not only artists and groups
but also important individuals and
institutions." --San Francisco
Examiner "Promises to be the
definitive historical and
biographical work on the past eight
decades of country music. Well
written and heavily illustratedan
unparalleled work, worth its price
and highly recommended." --Library
Journal
Country Roots Douglas B. Green 1976
Gospel Guitar TOMMY FLINT 2017-05-05
Contains 19 gospel favorites arranged
for fingerstyle solos and for either
flatpicking solo or back-up to
singing. Written in standard notation
and tablature with chord symbols. A
few tunes require the 5th and 6th
strings to be tuned down a wholetone.
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Digging Our Own Graves Barbara Ellen
Smith 2020-10-06 Employment and
production in the Appalachian coal
industry have plummeted over recent
decades. But the lethal black lung
disease, once thought to be neareliminated, affects miners at rates
never before recorded. Digging Our
Own Graves sets this epidemic in the
context of the brutal assault, begun
in the 1980s and continued since, on
the United Mine Workers of America
and the collective power of rank-andfile coal miners in the heart of the
Appalachian coalfields. This
destruction of militancy and working
class power reveals the
unacknowledged social and political
roots of a health crisis that is
still barely acknowledged by the
state and coal industry. Barbara
Ellen Smith’s essential study, now
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with an updated introduction and
conclusion, charts the struggles of
miners and their families from the
birth of the Black Lung Movement in
1968 to the present-day importance of
demands for environmental justice
through proposals like the Green New
Deal. Through extensive interviews
with participants and her own
experiences as an activist, the
author provides a vivid portrait of
communities struggling for survival
against the corporate extraction of
labor, mineral wealth, and the very
breath of those it sends to dig their
own graves.
DASH DIET Cookbook Andy Burns
2021-03-16 *55% Off for Bookstores!
Now at 36,95 instead 46,95* Do You
Want To Improve Your Health, Lose
Weight, And Lower Blood Pressure,
Reducing High Cholesterol? Your
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Customers Will Never Stop to Use the
Awesome Cookbook! The main principle
behind the dash diet is focusing on
sodium. Dietary factors have a large
influence on blood pressure (as does
obesity). Specifically, there are a
few minerals that influence fluid
levels and the relaxation or
contraction of your blood vessels.
The dash diet was developed to treat
high blood pressure using natural
methods. This isn't going to work for
all people, some people simply need
medications because of family
history/genetic reasons. However,
it's going to have some impact and
might prevent you from developing
high blood pressure and for those who
already have it, it may reduce their
blood pressure and reduce the need
for medications. The dash diet worked
for me, but I have to remind everyone
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that it does not provide an overnight
solution to your health goals. Just
like any diet regimens, it takes time
for you to be able to feel any
difference. So, don't fret and just
give it time. Thus, this book will
serve as your guide when you start
taking on the dash diet. It is my
vision to help others achieve their
health goals through this healthy
diet. After all, the power to change
our health is in our hands. When
starting this eating plan there are a
few things you need to consider.
First of all, what you eat will
depend on the limits you intend to
set yourself. If you are using the
dash diet for weight loss, you may
want to lower the allowed daily
calories. Also, the dash diet tends
to be quite low in sodium, however,
some people try to lower it even
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further. Nothing in this world comes
easy. You deprive yourself of
pleasure to achieve your ultimate
goal. Being on a diet is no
exception. Your dedication and
determination will affect the end
result. This book gives a
comprehensive guide on the following:
- What is Dash diet? - Dash diet and
weight loss - What to eat - Dash diet
and diabetes Dash diet to a healthier
kidney Das diet for health Breakfast recipes - Lunch recipes Dinner recipes - Snack and appetizer
recipes - Dessert recipes - Soup
recipes - Poultry recipes.......and
more!!! Buy it Now and let you
customers get addicted to this
amazing book!
101 Movie Hits Hal Leonard Corp
2016-07-01 (Instrumental Folio). Solo
instrumentalists will love this
merle-travis-sixteen-tons-rare-performances-19461981-vol-2

collection of 101 film favorites,
including: Against All Odds (Take a
Look at Me Now) * Beauty and the
Beast * Can't Help Falling in Love *
Chariots of Fire * Danger Zone *
Don't You (Forget About Me) * Endless
Love * Eye of the Tiger * Footloose *
Forrest Gump - Main Title (Feather
Theme) * The Heat Is On * I Am a Man
of Constant Sorrow * Jailhouse Rock *
Let It Go * Live and Let Die * Luck
Be a Lady * Mission: Impossible Theme
* My Heart Will Go On (Love Theme
from 'Titanic') * Nine to Five * The
Pink Panther * Puttin' on the Ritz *
The Rainbow Connection * Skyfall *
Somewhere Out There * Stayin' Alive *
Take My Breath Away (Love Theme) *
Time Warp * Up Where We Belong * The
Way We Were * and many more.
Piano for Busy Teens - Early
Intermediate to Intermediate Melody
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Bober 2009-05 This method is designed
for teens who still enjoy music and
want to continue their study but have
limited practice time. Each book
includes solo pieces in varied
styles, a Hanon study to develop
technical skills and a duet that
students can play with a friend. A
Study Guide for each piece helps the
student practice efficiently. The
guide contains four sections: 1Minute FYI, 5-Minute Warm-Up, 15Minute Practice Plan and 5-Minute
Finishing Touches. Titles: Fast Track
Boogie (Bober) * Rage Over the Lost
Penny (Beethoven) * Exercise No. 1
(The Virtuoso Pianist) (Hanon) * On a
Mission (Bober) * Sonatina in C Major
(First Movement) (Lynes) * Midnight
Ride (Bober) * Musette in D Major
(Bach) * Love Those Blues (Bober) *
Arabesque (Burgmüller) * Emerald
merle-travis-sixteen-tons-rare-performances-19461981-vol-2

Fountain (Bober) * The Entertainer
(Joplin) * Fiesta Cha-Cha (duet)
(Bober).
Lake Erie & Ohio River Canal United
States. Congress. House. Committee on
rivers and canals 1918
Foul Means Anthony S. Parent Jr.
2012-12-01 Challenging the generally
accepted belief that the introduction
of racial slavery to America was an
unplanned consequence of a scarce
labor market, Anthony Parent, Jr.,
contends that during a brief period
spanning the late seventeenth and
early eighteenth centuries a small
but powerful planter class, acting to
further its emerging economic
interests, intentionally brought
racial slavery to Virginia. Parent
bases his argument on three
historical developments: the
expropriation of Powhatan lands, the
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switch from indentured to slave
labor, and the burgeoning tobacco
trade. He argues that these were the
result of calculated moves on the
part of an emerging great planter
class seeking to consolidate power
through large landholdings and the
labor to make them productive. To
preserve their economic and social
gains, this planter class inscribed
racial slavery into law. The ensuing
racial and class tensions led elite
planters to mythologize their
position as gentlemen of pastoral
virtue immune to competition and
corruption. To further this
benevolent image, they implemented a
plan to Christianize slaves and
thereby render them submissive.
According to Parent, by the 1720s the
Virginia gentry projected a
distinctive cultural ethos that
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buffered them from their uncertain
hold on authority, threatened both by
rising imperial control and by black
resistance, which exploded in the
Chesapeake Rebellion of 1730.
Dixie Be Damned Neal Shirley
2015-05-11 In 1891, when coal
companies in eastern Tennessee
brought in cheap convict labor to
take over their jobs, workers
responded by storming the stockades,
freeing the prisoners, and loading
them onto freight trains. Over the
next year, tactics escalated to
include burning company property and
looting company stores. This was one
of the largest insurrections in US
working-class history. It happened at
the same time as the widely
publicized northern labor war in
Homestead, Pennsylvania. And it was
largely ignored, then and now. Dixie
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Be Damned engages seven similarly
"hidden" insurrectionary episodes in
Southern history to demonstrate the
region's long arc of revolt.
Countering images of the South as
pacified and conservative, this
adventurous retelling presents
history in the rough. Not the image
of the South many expect, this is the
South of maroon rebellion, wildcat
strikes, and Robert F. Williams's
book Negroes with Guns, a South where
the dispossessed refuse to quietly
suffer their fate. This is people's
history at its best: slave revolts,
multiracial banditry, labor battles,
prison uprisings, urban riots, and
more. Neal Shirley grew up in
Winston-Salem, North Carolina, and
now lives in Durham, NC, where he is
involved in several anti-prison
initiatives and runs a small
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publishing project called the North
Carolina Piece Corps. Saralee
Stafford was born in the Piedmont of
North Carolina. Her recent political
work has focused on connecting the
struggles of street organizations
with those of anarchists in the area.
She teaches gender-related health in
Durham, North Carolina.
John Renbourn & Jacqui Mcshee in
Concert John Renbourn 2006-12 John
Renbourn and Jacqui McShee are two
pivotal figures in the history of
British folk music. Founding members
of the British folk-rock group
Pentangle in the 1960s, guitarist
John Renbourn and vocalist Jacqui
McShee have been musical
collaborators and innovators for four
decades. Renbourns guitar style is a
unique product of years of curiosity
and investigation. Exploring the
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guitar in unusual and beautiful ways,
John takes his listeners through a
luxuriant musical landscape of
masterful playing, warm vocals and
witty asides. The consummate
fingerstylist plays a unique folkbaroque fusion of British and Celtic
folk music with jazz, blues, ragtime,
classical, Middle Eastern, and preRenaissance music. London-born McShee
combines an enchanting soprano voice
with an experimenters outlook.
Together, John Renbourn and Jacqui
McShee are a magical treat.
Leaves of Healing; John Alexander
Dowie 2018-11-13 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
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Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Bowker's Complete Video Directory
2000
The Stories Behind Country Music's
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All-time Greatest 100 Songs Ace
Collins 1996 Through interviews with
songwriters, music historians,
performers, producers, disc jockeys,
and fans, highlights the stories
behind 100 country music hits
Mad Day Out Stephen Goldblatt 2010
United States Air Force and Its
Antecedents James T. Controvich 2004
This bibliography lists published and
printed unit histories for the United
States Air Force and Its Antecedents,
including Air Divisions, Wings,
Groups, Squadrons, Aviation
Engineers, and the Women's Army
Corps.
The Roving Editor James Redpath 1859
Bowker's Complete Video Directory
2001 R R Bowker Publishing 2001-03
The Merle Travis Collection
(Songbook) Merle Travis 1998-10-01
(Guitar Recorded Versions). Notes and
merle-travis-sixteen-tons-rare-performances-19461981-vol-2

tab for 15 songs by one of country
guitar's greatest legends. Includes:
Cannon Ball Rag * Dark as a Dungeon *
Fat Gal * I Am a Pilgrim * Kentucky
Means Paradise * Sixteen Tons * Start
Even * Sweet Temptation * and more,
plus a biography/introduction.
Kentucky Country Charles K. Wolfe
2014-07-11 Kentucky Country is a
lively tour of the state's indigenous
music, from the days of string bands
through hillbilly, western swing,
gospel, bluegrass, and honkey-tonk to
through the Nashville Sound and
beyond. Through personal interviews
with many of the living legends of
Kentucky music, Charles K. Wolfe
illuminates a fascinating and
important area of American culture.
The list of country music stars who
hail from Kentucky is a long and
glittering one. Red Foley, Bill
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Monroe, Loretta Lynn, Tom T. Hall,
the Judds, Dwight Yaokum, Billy Ray
Cyrus, Ricky Skaggs, John Michael
Montgomery, and Keith Whitely -- all
these and many others have called
Kentucky home. Kentucky Country is
the story of these stars and dozens
more. It is also the story of many
Kentucky musicians whose
contributions have been little known
or appreciated, and of those
collectors, promoters, and
entrepreneurs who have worked behind
the scenes to bring Kentucky music to
national attention.
The Old-time Herald 1995
Truth Is Stranger Than Publicity
Alton Delmore 1995 A rare and
revealing first-person account of the
early country music industry from the
perspective of a renowned songwriter
and performer. First published in
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1977, Truth Is Stranger Than
Publicity brings to life the world of
the early Grand Ole Opry and the
struggles of country music's first
generation of professional musicians.
Alton Delmore's candor and the depth
of detail in his narrative make Truth
Is Stranger Than Publicity more than
just a resource for historians; the
book is also an engrossing tale of
struggle and perseverance.
Distributed for the Country Music
Foundation Press
Merle Travis Guitar Style MERLE
TRAVIS 2015-09-08 This is a thorough
study into the renowned Travis
Picking Guitar Style done by Merle's
kinfolk, Tommy Flint. Included are
vintage photos, interesting
annotations and some great Travis
guitar solos. If you want to learn to
Travis pick, this book will take you
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there and then some! In notation and
tablature.
Hidden Americans Hugo Prosper Leaming
1979
Fox easy trios John S. Zamecnik 1922
The Ultimate Pop/Rock Fake Book
(Songbook) Hal Leonard Corp.
1997-02-01 (Fake Book). This 4th
edition is the ultimate collection of
600 pop/rock hits in one amazing book
in arrangements appropriate for all C
instruments! Includes: Adia * Against
All Odds (Take a Look at Me Now) *
Ain't No Mountain High Enough * All
Shook Up * Amazed * Angel * Another
One Bites the Dust * At the Hop *
Breathe * California Girls * Can You
Feel the Love Tonight * Can't Help
Falling in Love * Come Sail Away *
December 1963 (Oh What a Night) *
Don't Cry Out Loud * Don't Know Much
* Dust in the Wind * Earth Angel *
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Every Breath You Take * Fast Car *
Great Balls of Fire * A Groovy Kind
of Love * Hero * Hey Jude * How Sweet
It Is (To Be Loved by You) * Imagine
* Iris * Layla * The Loco-Motion *
Love Will Keep Us Together * Maggie
May * Me and Bobby McGee * Memory *
Mission: Impossible Theme * My Heart
Will Go On * Oh, Pretty Woman * On
Broadway * The Power of Love *
Raindrops Keep Fallin' on My Head *
The River of Dreams * Save the Best
for Last * Sea of Love * The Shoop
Shoop Song (It's in His Kiss) *
Something * Spinning Wheel * Stand by
Me * Stayin' Alive * Surfin' U.S.A. *
Tears in Heaven * True Colors * The
Twist * The Way We Were * We've Only
Just Begun * What a Wonderful World *
What's Going On * When I Fall in Love
* Wild Thing * Wooly Bully *
Yesterday * You've Got a Friend *
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You've Lost That Lovin' Feelin' * and
many hundreds more!
Tommy Emmanuel Paul Hedman 2000
Spiral bound. Contains full
transcriptions of: Amy * Blue Moon *
Countrywide * Day Tripper * Dixie
McGuire * Freight Train * Lady
Madonna * Limehouse Blues * Since We
Met * A Taste of Honey * Tom's Thumb
* Trambone * Up from Down Under *
Windy and Warm. Includes intensive,
up-close lessons in solo guitar:
"boom-chic" style, cascading
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harmonics, moving bass lines, Travis
picking, and much more.
Special Envoy to Churchill and
Stalin, 1941-1946 William Averell
Harriman 1975 Recounts the
distinguished diplomat-statesman's
activities and observations as
Roosevelt's personal World War II
emissary to Churchill and Ambassador
to the Soviet Union, with assessments
of the Allied leaders, their
decisions, and their Big Three
meetings
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